
Dear Friend of Israel and God’s chosen people,

First, let me express my gratitude for your faithfulness and obedience in standing 
with Israel and the Jewish people. Your care and compassion have meant so much to 
so many — especially since the atrocious attacks on October 7 . . .

For over 40 years, the International Fellowship of Christians and Jews (The 
Fellowship) has worked tirelessly to build bridges of friendship between our shared 
faiths. These bridges have remained strong — weathering the storms of anti-Semitism 
and violence. 

And now more than ever, we must stand firmly together — 
united against Israel’s enemies. 

But we don’t use weapons of war. We lean on faith and hope . . . and use our voices 
and courage to expose the lies and hate of the anti-Israel sentiment that’s alive and 
active around the world. 

	As you read this, Israel is surrounded by her enemies. Every single person has been 
impacted by the war — fighting on physical and spiritual fronts against those who 
love and worship death.

The world wants to silence us . . . and drown out any 
voice that stands with Israel . . . 

That’s why we’re praying that you — our greatest, most important 
friends and allies — will stand courageously with us through our Flags of 
Fellowship event. 

	More than just a momentary event, we pray Flags of Fellowship will create a ripple 
of movement that will demonstrate to God’s chosen people that they are not alone in 
their suffering and uncertainty. 

By displaying 1,200 flags of Israel on October 6, you will honor the 1,200 who 
lost their lives on October 7 and those taken hostage. And you’ll show your community 
and the Jewish people that you stand with Israel, joining your hearts with ours in 
crying out to God:

“Deliver Israel, O God, from all their troubles!” (Psalm 25:22).

	Thank you for your prayers and your support. And thank you for participating in 
Flags of Fellowship with us at a time when it takes great courage to stand with Israel. 

May God bless you.

						�      With blessings from the Holy Land, 
 
 
 
Yael Eckstein 
President and CEO

ifcj.org/FOFToolKit


